Minutes
TOWN OF BYRON PLAN COMMISSION

Byron Town Hall

October 18, 2016

Chairman Steve Wessing called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Roll call was
taken, committee members present were: Steve Wessing, Rudy Dubnicka, Randy
Faber, Marlin Towne, George Trewin, Robert Geiger, and Gary LangBruttig. Also
present were Kathy Thunes and Eric Fowle, both from the East Central Wisconsin
Regional Planning Commission. Others present were Kay Murre and Mary
Laudolff.

Chairman Wessing read Open Meeting notification notices and posting. For the
total notification method you can request a copy from Mary Laudolff, Town of
Byron Clerk.

Chairman Wessing then introduced Eric Fowle from the East Central Wisconsin
Regional Planning Commission. Eric then handed out the Town of Byron Non-
Metallic Mining Policy Concept Map. The map shows the areas that have mining
already occurring in the town and the potential areas of suitable mining in the
future. A long discussion took place on the potential areas for mining. Rudy
Dubnicka took issue on a potential area that was close to a current subdivision.
He felt the town and county encouraged growth in that area and people who
build their may have not built knowing mining could occur across the street from
there house. There will be further discussion on what areas in the town should
be labeled for future mining on the Non-Metallic Mining Policy Concept Map.

Chairman Wessing introduced Kathy Thunes from the East Central Wisconsin
Regional Planning commission. Kathy handed out the 2" revised Vision
Statement. We went over each revision made and specifically the areas of
housing, under Goal H 1 “Reduce conflicts between farm and non-farm housing
and non-metallic mining” and under Economic Development, Proposed Goals,



